Be part of our 60th Anniversary edition June 30th!
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OUR Jume 30 ISSuE
WILL BE CELEBRATING OUR

60th Anniversary
WE WANT TO CELEBRATE

your company too!

Contact
John Picard
today to learn

mor‘e:
(781) 878-4540
800-654-4993 ext. 250
jpicard@nerej.com

We are both proud and excited to announce that on January 17th, 2023 The New England Real
Estate Journal celebrated its 60th year in business!



To commemorate this achievement we will be publishing a special 60th Anniversary edition June
30th and want to invite your firm to celebrate with us!

This special print and digital publication will feature editorial and company highlights from 1963 to
the present, personal input from subscribers, advertisers and editorial contributors and much more!

Is your firm celebrating an anniversary or milestone moment this year? We invite you to share your
achievement!

Please Click Here for an example of past submissions.

We would love to hear how you first discovered NEREJ and how it has helped get your firm&#39;s
message out to the New England CRE industry - Contact us today to learn more!

For an example of Advertisements and Q&A submissions please see our 55th Anniversary Spotlight
Here.

The deadline for editorial and advertising is June 15th

Contact John Picard today — jpicard@nerej.com
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